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1410 Engineering Drive

Madison, WI 53706

February 6, 2004

Terrance Daniels

United Parcel Services, Inc.

5002 Pflaum Road

Madison, WI 53718-6728

Dear Mr. Daniels:

During the engineering career fair at the UW - Madison, I talked to the UPS representatives and was directed to visit the online job site: www.upsjobs.com.  There I discovered a variety of information technology positions available, specifically one as a Computer Operator.   After six years of working in information technology, I believe I have the attitude and aptitude to join a prestigious company such as the United Parcel Service, Inc.

I have spent the last four years as a student working for the Computer-Aided Engineering center on campus.  Before that I was employed at the headquarters of ShopKo Stores, Inc.  Aside from computer skills, these experiences have taught me two very integral parts of information technology: customer service and resource management.   A retail chain such as ShopKo requires communicating with systems across the nation; this type of wide-area communication is undoubtedly critical to UPS operations.   My experiences as a network administrator at the University of Wisconsin have given me competence in managing thousands of users using hundreds of applications in a very secure environment.  As an advocate for customer service, I would go beyond my direct responsibilities and consult professors on a daily basis to ensure things were working in the classroom.  

My education here at Madison has also been very rewarding.  My electrical engineering studies have given me analytical abilities and have shown me how to approach a task from the ground up.  As student of computer science, I have gained a practical understanding of operating systems, databases, and procedural ways to approach a problem.  

Please consider me as a candidate in Computer Operations at the United Parcel Service, Inc.  If you need any other information, please contact me at (608) 263-1875.   Thank you for your time.

Sincerely,

Bryan J. Berns
